
You are invited to attend the

GOOSEBERRY POINT 
PEDESTRIAN FACILITY ENHANCEMENTS 

OPEN HOUSE

The Lummi Nation, in partnership with Whatcom County, is currently analyzing various 
pedestrian facility improvements in the Gooseberry Point area in an effort to enhance 
pedestrian safety.   The project area is along Lummi View Drive and Haxton Way from 
Balch Road to MacKenzie Road.  Please join us to discuss the design options and share 
your ideas.
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2011 Lummi View Drive
Bellingham, Washington  98226

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to talk to us, please contact the following:

Kirk Vinish
Lummi Planning Department
Tel:  (360) 384-2307
E-mail:  kirkv@lummi-nsn.gov

Kevin Brown, P.E.
Gray & Osborne, Inc.
Tel:  (360) 454-5490
E-mail:  kbrown@g-o.com

Doug Burghart
Whatcom County Public Works
Tel:  (360) 715-7450
E-mail:  dburghar@co.whatcom.wa.us


